
2024 Legal Notice 

Elkhart County Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) 

 

The Elkhart County Local Emergency Planning Committee (LEPC) hereby notifies 
the public in conformity with the Superfund Amendment and date concerning the 
storage of hazardous chemicals by facilities in Elkhart County.  Questions 
concerning the data can be answered by the Elkhart County Emergency 
Management Office located at 26861 Cr 26, Elkhart IN 46517.  Also available for 
review are the:  Emergency Plan the LEPC has developed dealing with 
emergencies involving hazardous chemicals, follow-up emergency notices 
required of facilities experiencing chemical releases which escape the confines of 
the facility, and a listing of Tier II reporting facilities in Elkhart County.  The mailing 
address for the LEPC is = 
 

Elkhart County LEPC 
Attn: Charles (Chaz) Taylor, Chairperson 
26861 CR 26 
Elkhart, IN 46517 
 

The Elkhart County LEPC meets on the third Tuesday of the even-numbered 
months at 1:30 pm in the Elkhart County Health Department building located at 
608 Oakland Ave, Elkhart, IN 46516. 

The following is a listing of the 2024 meeting dates 

• February 20, 2024 at 1:30 pm 

• April 16, 2024 at 1:30 pm 

• June 18, 2024 at 1:30 pm 

• August 20, 2024 at 1:30 pm 

• October 15, 2024 at 1:30 pm 

• December 17, 2024 at 1:30 pm 

Further information can be obtained by contacting the Elkhart County EMA/LEPC 
at 574-891-2238 


